
 

 

 
 
 
14 February 2024 
 
RE: Ria Sebetsa Security Services 
 
This letter serves to inform that the above-mentioned security company has been providing services to three 
Campuses for over 5 years: Curro Halfway Gardens, Sagewood and San Ridge Pre School. 
 
I am pleased to mention that the continued service and professionalism received from Ria Sebetsa is 
outstanding and highly recommended 
 
You are invited to contact me at anytime. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 

 

…………………………………………….. 

Zeena Farrell 
Bursar 
  
T 087 232 1383 
E zeena.f@curro.co.za  
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